
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

FOR PROPOSED COMPREHENSIVE PLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Green Isle Planning and Zoning Commission will be 
conducting a public hearing on December 4, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter, in the City 
Hall, 310 McGrann Street, Green Isle, Minnesota for the purpose of considering the adoption of 
the City of Green Isle Comprehensive Plan.

A copy of the proposed Comprehensive Plan is available for review at the City Offices located at 
310 McGrann Street, Green Isle. Comments may be submitted in writing to City of Green Isle, 
PO Box 275, 310 McGrann Street, Green Isle, MN 55338, by email at 
greenislecityhall@gmail.com or by calling 507-326-3901.

Diane Hatlestad City Clerk

Posting: week of November 18, 2024.
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